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June 8, 2020

Santa Rosa County School Board Members
Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick

RE: Frontline Letter of Agreement
Dear School Board Members and Superintendent Wyrosdick,

Attached you will find the 2020-2021 Letter of Agreement between our school district and Frontline.
Frontline is the company that has acquired Accelify. We have had an agreement with Accelify for at
least ten years to oversee and support our Medicaid billing process. Now this agreement will be with
Frontline. Representatives from Frontline will work closely with district staff and provide training
and oversight of our Medicaid billing. There have been no changes to the cost of services from the
2019-20 Letter of Agreement.

Thank you in advance for your attention and consideration in approving this Frontline (formerly
Accelify) Letter of Agreement.

Sincerely

Aoy At

Sherry Stnith



